
HB 2678 -- CONCEALED CARRY PERMITS

SPONSOR: Kelley (127)

This bill allows individuals who live in other states to obtain a
Missouri concealed carry permit. Out-of-state applicants must take
a firearms safety training class in Missouri and apply for the
permit with the sheriff of the county in which their class was
held. Otherwise out-of-state applicants must meet the same
requirements as Missouri residents applying for a permit. Sheriffs
may charge a fee of up to $200 for nonresidents.


